March 16, 1982

Docket No. 50-483 =

Union Electric Company | <]
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell [

Vice President - Nuclear i
Post Office Box 149 -~ Mail Code 400 \
St. Louis, MO 631566

Centlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated March 8, 1982 that described vour plans
and the schedule for reorganizfng your I1/1 inspectior program as re-
quested by Unresolved Item B1-10-02 in inspection report 50-483/81-10
forwarded by our letter dated August 14, 1981, Ve will examine these
matters during a subsequent inspection.

i« . cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

<‘4:E;E§EEE§§)§EZEA_jr;r
R. L. Spessard, Director

Division of Project and
Resident Programs

ce: W, H. Weber, Manager
Nuclear Construction

cc w/ltr ded 3/8/82:

DMP/Bocumant Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Region TV

K. Drey

Ronald Fluegge, Utility Division
Missour{ Public Service
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